
 

 

 

 
       

February 16, 2021 

 
The General Manager 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 532281 

The Manager 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing Department 
Exchange Plaza 
5th Floor, Plot No. C-1, Block-G 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra(E) 
Mumbai-400 051 
 
NSE Scrip Code: HCLTECH 

 
Subject: Submission of notice for the attention of the Equity Shareholders of the Company 
in respect of transfer of equity shares of the Company to Investor Education and Protection 
Fund  

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, please find enclosed herewith the copies of the notice published in the English and Hindi 
newspapers, namely Mint (All Editions) and Hindustan (Delhi Edition) respectively on February 13, 
2021, as required under Rule 6 of the Investor Education and Protection Fund Authority (Accounting, 
Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016, as amended from time to time, inviting attention of the 
Equity Shareholders of the Company towards transfer of equity shares to IEPF. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 

 
  Thanking you, 
 
  Yours faithfully, 
   For HCL Technologies Limited 

 
   Manish Anand 
   Company Secretary 
 
   Encl. a/a 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


